
Active  Shooter  Survival
Training

On  Tuesday  August  30th  members  participated  in  an  active
shooter  survival  training  presented  by  CMPD.  Lieutenant
LeBraun  Evans  gave  a  very  insightful  presentation  on  the
training that anyone can do in order to increase our chance of
survival rate in this type of situation. The one thing that
stood out for me is maintaining overall situational awareness.
We must always be present and observant of our surroundings,
and if something doesn’t look or feel right chances are they
aren’t. CMPD offers this training free of charge all over the
Mecklenburg county area. You can contact Officer Johnathan
Frisk via Johnathan.Frisk@cmpd.org for information on getting
this training at your church or other community organizations.
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